

## WASHTENAW COMMUNITY COLLEGE

4800 EAST, HURON RIVER DRIVE P.O. BOX D-1 ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 48106-0978 TELEPHONE 973-3300 AREA 313

GUNDER A. MYRAN, PRESIDENT

June 4, 1985

Carole McCabe Ecology Center of Ann Arbor 417 Detroit Street Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Dear Carole,

A group of citizens meeting with the Board of Trustees of Washtenaw Community College has voted to name Ecology Center of Ann Arbor a recipient of the Community Service Award for its exceptional, yet often unsung, service to the communities in Washtenaw County. I applaud their choice as I am aware how much you all have given in time and energy to support a wide range of projects.

This award, to be given at an informal ceremony/reception at the College at 7:30 p.m. Tuesday, June 18 in the Grand Concourse of the Student Center Building, is our way as an institution with an active interest in the quality of life in our communities, of saying "thank you" to those like you who serve others in a meaningful and important way.

We have sent invitations to individuals you named, with many of whom you have worked. We certainly extend welcomes to members of your families to attend.

Again, congratulations and best wishes. I will look forward to seeing you on June 18.

Sincerely,

Gunder A. Myran

President

drg